
 
At St Mary’s we believe that it is possible for ordinary people to choose to be extraordinary! 

  
    

 
  
 
       
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Learning through faith 
 
 

Address: St. Mary’s C.E. Primary Academy 
Spenbrook Road, Burnley  

BB12 9JP 
Tel/Fax: 01282 612191 

Date: 2nd September 2021 
      

     
Dear parents, 
 
 

Infant Milk - Autumn Term 2021 

5 and Over - 
Should your child/children require milk for the above term, please complete the details below and 
make the payment of £15.00, per child at www.parentpay.com, as soon as possible. 
 
Under 5's - 
Under 5’s and children entitled to free school meals receive free milk, if requested. However, if 
your child attains his/her fifth birthday during this term (1st September – 17th December 2021 
inclusive) then £15.00 is payable this term. 
 
For new Reception starters - details of how to set up your parent pay account will be sent to you in 
due course.  
 
Should your child/children require milk for the above term, please complete the details below. 
 
Thank you in advance 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScfSjq3X1-BQH_a59r6ydlhT14pnImHznEy0IVl4OIAlxewZg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link
http://www.parentpay.com/


 
At St Mary’s we believe that it is possible for ordinary people to choose to be extraordinary! 

 
 
 
I would like my child to have milk this term 
 
 Yes 
 
 No   
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
Parent of: 
 
Class: 
   


